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MEMO March 19, 1952
T o Laura Gilpin

Sorry we overlooked returning the remaining trans­
parency to you» Here it is. Many thanks for 
your patience.

At the same time we wish to let you know that 
we are wide open for new transparencies. The 
color business is excellent not only in tbs 
calendar field, but also for general illustration, 
advertising and posters. If you have anything 
you think is marketable, we would be interested 
in seeing it.

Robert F.Shostal
Ene. 1


